
Resilience Delaval Gardens 

Empathy New Delaval 

Self-Awareness Blyth 

Positivity Northumberland 

Excellence NE24 4DA 

Communication 

Teamwork                            Head Teacher: Mr P Struthers BA (Hons) 

Telephone: 01670 353255 
Email: admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
Website: www.newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 

       

29/02/2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Holy Island Trip – Wednesday 20th March 
 

On Wednesday 20th March, our Year 5 and Year 6 classes will be visiting Holy Island as part of 
our Vikings topic.  We will be travelling by coach from school, accompanied by a real-life Viking 
who will tell us tales of Viking times en route!  We will visit the priory and several areas of interest 
on the island, all accompanied by our tour guide. 
 

Due to safe crossing times to get to the island, we need to leave school at 8:15 prompt, so we ask 
that the children arrive at school between 8:05 and 8:10 to ensure we leave promptly. They will 
need to wear their usual school uniform with suitable shoes for walking and a warm, 
waterproof coat.  We are due to return to school by the end of the school day. 
 
Please note: 
· If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, school will provide them with a packed lunch 
 
· If your child is not entitled to free school meals, please ensure you provide a packed lunch. 
(Please do not add any products containing nuts to your child’s lunch box. Thank you) 
 

There may be opportunity to visit the local souvenir shop or to buy a drink in the cafe at lunch time, 
so if you would like, your child may bring no more than £5 for spending on the day of the visit.  
Your child will be responsible for looking after their own money. 
 

We are really looking forward to this visit and the opportunity it will give us to really bring our topic 
to life. A voluntary contribution towards the cost would be appreciated. 
 
Please complete the consent slip and return to the school office by Thursday 7th March. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

   
Mr T Hutton                 Mrs E Thew                Mrs C Bridges    
Year 6 Teacher           Year 5 Teacher           Year 6 Teacher 
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Holy Island Trip – Wednesday 20th March 
 
 

Name of child…………………………………………………………………..  
 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the Holy Island Trip – Wednesday 20th March 
 
 

Signed Parent/Carer…………………………………………………………… 

□ £_____Voluntary contribution enclosed.  (Please ✓ box). Many thanks. 

 
 
Signed Parent/Carer…………………………………………………………….. 
 
Please return the consent slip to the school office by Thursday 7th March. 


